
Modern services

Work in one system

Secure and safe online filing

Improved transparency

Chat assistance

Alerts and reminders

The Oregon Department of Revenue is
developing a new information
technology (IT) system for industrial
property tax. Your filing process will not
change this year (2024-25). You will file
in the new system for the 2025-26 tax
year with a January 1, 2025 assessment
date and a March 15, 2025 filing
deadline. 

The system will be available in a secure
online services portal using a Microsoft
platform. It will eliminate the need for
emailed and mailed returns, provide
access to forms and information, and
provide account and asset detail. You
also can designate authorized users,
communicate securely, and exchange
confidential taxpayer information. 

The department will provide you with
training opportunities to learn the new
system.

About the system

INDUSTRIAL
PROPERTY TAX
GETS NEW IT
SYSTEM IN 2025

www.oregon.gov/dor ptdadmin.supportunit@dor.oregon.gov

Benefits

Real time updates

If you would like additional information,
please reach out to your assigned
appraiser by phone or email. You can
also send an email to the address below.


